Uganda Delegation Statement at the UPR of the United States of America, Geneva, November 2020
Thank You President,

Uganda warmly welcomes the delegation of the United States of America to this review. 
We note the June 2020, “Executive Order on Safe Policing for safe Communities” and recommend that appropriate measures be taken by the police to identify and protect persons suffering from mental illness during their operations. 
We note the increasing number of women and unaccompanied children who seek refuge and asylum in the United States of America and the resultant human rights protection challenges. We therefore welcome the commitment made by the Government at the 2015 review to ratify several human rights instruments and the progress made in that regard. 
We recommend the speedy finalization of the national processes to ratify of the Convention on the Rights of the Child and the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination Against Women.
We wish the United States of America a successful review.
I thank you.

